TWITTER: @UNISDIRECT INSTAGRAM: @UNISDIRECT FACEBOOK: UKRAINIAN NATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE (UNIS)

January 2, 2023

Dear Friends of Ukraine,

UKRAINE SECURITY ASSISTANCE - CALL/WRITE TO CONGRESS!

The second day of the New Year has turned into another brutal chapter of russia's genocidal war against Ukraine. Reports from Ukraine estimate that hundreds have been injured and several killed in a massive missile attack on major Ukrainian cities. Below please find a link to an article about the latest updates on the missile attacks on Kyiv and Kharkiv: LINK

Before the Senate and House of Representatives return to Washington, DC next week to continue their deliberations, it is imperative that everyone contact their elected officials IMMEDIATELY and urge them to support and pass the supplemental national security assistance bill, of which \$61.4b is designated for Ukraine.

The Ukrainian Congress Committee of America (UCCA) and its Washington, DC public affairs bureau – the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) – urge you to contact your elected officials to express your support for the supplemental assistance to Ukraine.

HOW TO CONTACT CONGRESS:

- 1) Click www senate gov to search for your state and its two senators;
- 2) Click www.house.gov, input your zip code to search for your Representative; and
- 3) Copy and paste sample letter below into the contact form and press send.

A VERY IMPORTANT REMINDER: congressional offices tally correspondence they receive on issues of concern to constituents, thus your communication with your Senators and Representative will denote the importance and urgency of additional security assistance to Ukraine.

SAMPLE CORRESPONDENCE:

Dear Senator/Representative:

In the morning hours of January 2nd, Ukraine suffered massive russian missile attacks. Many innocent civilians have been killed, while hundreds have been injured, including children!

As your constituent, I urge you to support Ukraine, specifically the proposed \$61.4 billion supplemental request to provide desperately-need security assistance. This crucial assistance benefits Ukraine by defending the skies from the onslaught of russian missiles, but also is in the national security interests of the United States and the entire Free World.

Ukraine is not only defending its own country, sovereignty, and territorial integrity, it is also defending the Euro-Atlantic security dynamic. Curbing russian aggression now will prevent prolonged American involvement in a future European conflict. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Thank you!





SAMPLE SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS

- #USAarmUkraine
- #russiaTerroristState
- #UkraineVictory
- #russiaSponsorsTerrorism

- #SupportUkraine
- #russianWarCrimes
- #putinWarCriminal
- #UkraineAdvocacy
- For over 675 days, Ukrainians have led the global fight for freedom and democracy.
- Advocate for U.S. national security interests by supporting Ukraine.
- Ukraine is fighting for the preservation of Euro-Atlantic and worldwide security.
- Support Ukraine to win the war against russian aggression.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) at: unis.sawkiw@gmail.com.

~ Michael Sawkiw, Jr.

UCCA Executive Vice President

and

Director - Ukrainian National Information Service

(Washington Bureau - Ukrainian Congress Committee of America)

311 Massachusetts Avenue, NE Washington, DC 20002

tel: (202) 547-0018

fax: (202) 547-0019

e-mail: unis.sawkiw@gmail.com

Facebook/Twitter/Instagram: @UNISdirect